
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Students, 

  

It is our pleasure to welcome you to Sacred Heart School. The administration, teachers and staff are 

happy to have you as part of the Sacred Heart School family. 

 

The Parent-Student Handbook is filled with useful information about our school.  You may access the 

handbook on the Sacred Heart School website www.shspana.com or by requesting a printed copy.  

Please take the time to read the Handbook thoroughly.  We suggest that parents and pupils read it 

together.  Feel free to ask your child’s teacher or the principal for additional information on the 

material in this handbook. 

 

In any school, it is necessary that rules and regulations are established for the safety and well-being of 

all our students. The real basis for all these rules is caring - caring enough to set limits so that students 

won't harm themselves or others.  We care about our students. Our main goal is to promote good 

behavior. For the most part, we are very proud of the way our students handle themselves and it is 

hoped that very little of what has been written concerning discipline will have to be applied. 

 

Please keep this handbook readily available throughout the year. A parent or guardian is asked to sign 

the receipt at the bottom of this sheet and return it to the school office. 

Thank you for choosing Sacred Heart School!! 

Sincerely, 

 

The Administration, Faculty & Staff of Sacred Heart School 
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